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TT Kidz for Schools is a brand new Table Tennis England programme launching in September 2020.

TT Kidz for Schools has been developed after the successful delivery of TT Kidz in our club network throughout
2019. The schools programme has been carefully designed to give primary schools the opportunity to access
table tennis in an easy, cost-effective way.

TT Kidz for schools is ideal for children of all athletic ability and is truly inclusive. The programme allows schools
to have a flexible approach to delivering a fun and engaging session. With easy-to-follow online resources,
school staff will soon be confident in supporting participants in learning all table tennis basics.

A small number of schools were part of a pilot phase early in the year and we had some great feedback:

This is the first time that the school has had any table tennis provision. The school is very excited about
continuing with table tennis, and hopefully introducing the sport into curricular PE lessons.

The pupils found the table tennis club fun, enjoyable and also a great way to meet new friends that they would
not of had chance to meet from other year groups.

It is the only PE session in the school where every single child is really enthusiastic about doing it. It has opened
up a new sport to them and given them more confidence in their own sporting ability.

TT Kidz for schools is now available to purchase — click here to visit the website. For any questions please
contact Schools@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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